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Froelich, Brian

From: Troy A <auzcorp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 4:01 PM
To: PLANNING COMMISSION
Subject: 401 Capitola Ave permit

 
Hello, 
 
I’m a neighbor of the Kombucha bar. I’m against any kind of permit for alcoholic beverages. This location has residential 
neighbors and should not be allowed to become another beer bar. We have enough of those establishments downtown. 
Don’t need another one amongst residential homes.  
 
Thank you! 
Troy    
Sent from my iPhone 


